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Airport Establishes Fare Limits for Ground Transportation 
Providers 
 
Beginning at midnight on June 21, Salt Lake City will institute maximum flat rate fares for 
ground transportation providers servicing City-bound customers. The fare limits will 
apply to transportation from the airport to destinations within Salt Lake City boundaries 
and will be determined by two geographical zones:  
 
Zone 1: Salt Lake City west of and including 500 East 
  1-2 passengers: $25 maximum 
  
Zone 2: Salt Lake City east of 500 East 
  1-2 passengers: $30 maximum 
  
  Each additional passenger: $5 maximum 
 
 
Ground transportation fares from the airport to destinations outside Salt Lake City 
boundaries remain unregulated.  Additionally, transportation network companies, such 
as Uber and Lyft, are regulated by State law and are not subject to the maximum fare 
requirement.  
 
The City has instituted the fare limits applicable to ground transportation services from 
the Airport to other locations in the City on an initial six month trial basis, in response to 
feedback from customers and downtown businesses and as part of the City’s ongoing 
actions to better serve ground transportation customers, providers, and the broader 
community. 
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